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DRAFT ALIGNMENTS DUE
Responses to the football and track/cross country alignments were
due to the KHSAA by June 21 in order to presented at the July
Board of Control meeting.

KHSAA HANDBOOK UPDATES
The deadline for changes to school information for the publication
of the 2002-03 KHSAA Handbook  is Aug. 2. Please make sure all
information that pertains to your school (coaches names, ad-
dresses, sports sponsored. principal’s name, phone and fax num-
bers) is updated and correct. Updates should be done online
through the KHSAA website (www.khsaa.org) using the “Member
Schools” link.

NEXT BOARD OF CONTROL MEETING
The next regular meeting of the Board of Control will be July 15-16
in Bardstown. For a complete agenda, contact the KHSAA office.

PARTICIPATION LISTS DUE
This is a reminder that the 2001-02 school year Annual Participa-
tion List is to be submitted to the KHSAA office by June 30, 2002.
The blank form (GE03) is available via the KHSAA website
(www.khsaa.org).

02-03 CALENDARS MAILED
The 2002-03 KHSAA Events Calendar has been mailed to all mem-
ber school principals, athletic directors and superintendents as
well as special orders.  If you wish to purchase additional copies
of the calendar, contact Marilyn Mitchell at the KHSAA.  Calendars
are $8 each and include postage/handling.

REMINDER ABOUT SPORTS PHYSICALS AND
HEAT ILLNESS PREVENTION
Recently in the General Assembly, legislation was passed regard-
ing sports physical exams done in compliance with KHSAA Bylaw
2. Please be mindful of the fact that this change does not go into
effect until July 14, 2002. Until that time, sports physical exams
must be signed by a Doctor of Osteopathy or Medical Doctor.

Also, the Kentucky Medical Association recently completed work in
conjunction with the KHSAA on an informational component and
recommendations regarding heat illness prevention. All schools
should carefully review the material and recommendations, which
are published at http://www.khsaa.org/medical/heat.

SCHOOL MEMBERSHIP DUES
The school membership dues information has been mailed to
member schools. Should any school need a duplicate form please
contact the Association office.

FINAL C-NOTES 2001-2002
This is the final edition of the Commisioner’s Notes for the 2001-
02 school year. Publication will resume in August for the 2002-03
school year.


